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Shown on photo (L-R): Mayor William Holden; Mr. Shawn Samels, Sales Manager for Municipal 

Waste Management; and Councillor Albert Morris    

On Thursday, August 18, 2016, Mr. Shawn Samels, Sales Manager for Municipal Waste 

Management (MWM), donated the amount of $768.00 to go toward the Town of Melita’s 

Central Park Playground Project. The donation was raised from the BBQ in Melita lunch 

organized by MWM last June 23, 2016. Councillor Albert Morris received the donation on 

behalf of the Town of Melita.  

The Central Park Playground Project is scheduled to commence in 2017. The project aims to 

improve the existing play space by adding play structures to the area. The MWM donation is a 

good starting point for the project. The Town of Melita would like to thank MWM for this 

generous contribution and to all the community members who supported the barbeque.   

MWM has been in business for more than 20 years providing comprehensive waste and 

recyclables management services to numerous communities in Southern Manitoba. MWM 

started servicing the Town of Melita last December 2015.  

 


